
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 12, 2023 
    

 
Euclid Ave. Closure (E. 6th St. – E. 9th St.)  

  
(City of Cleveland Ward 3) 

 
CLEVELAND – Effective Friday morning, September 15th, at 6:00 a.m., Euclid Ave. will 
be closed between E. 6th St. and E. 9th St. for the removal of a tower crane at the City 
Club Apartments.  A detour will be posted.  Euclid Ave. will reopen on Monday, 
September 18th, at 6:00 a.m. 

 
Traffic will be maintained between Public Square and E. 6th St. for the duration of this 
work.  On-street parking will not be permitted between E. 6th St. and E. 9th St. 

 
For questions about the temporary traffic control plan, contact Mr. Andrew R. Cross, 
Traffic Engineer, at (216) 664-3197. 

  

Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers 
are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a 
top priority.  

 

About the City of Cleveland 

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.city.cleveland.oh.us, 
Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 

From: Office of the Mayor  
Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
Office of the Mayor 
(216) 664.4303 
 

 


